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26 January 2024

Dear Parents
Year 2 RE Special books

In RE this term we are learning all about special books. We will be learning about things that
are special and what makes something special. We will then learn about why the Bible is
special to Christians and why the Guru Granth Sahib is special to Sikhs. Finally, we will look
at books that are special to us.

To support our learning, we would like your child to bring a book that is special to them on
Monday 5 February 2024 to share with the class. Books can be very special to people; not
just religious books but also books that were given to them when they were little or books that
used to belong to someone else. Your child can bring any book they would like to and share
with the class why this book is special, how it makes them feel and how they care for the book.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Miss Byrne and Miss Gowman
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